
 
Kindergarten Registration FAQs 

 
1. Q:​ I requested an account online.  Now what?  

A:​ Check your email for your login information and instructions. 
  

2. Q:​ If I submit my registration online do I still have to go on April 11th? 
A:​ No, but Proof of Residency, a copy of the birth certificate and required medical documentation must still be 
turned in. You have multiple options to do this. 

● Upload the items through Online Registration. 
● Email copies to ​ptaber@geneseoschools.org​. 
● Bring the items on April 11th for copies to be made. 
● Drop copies off at the Unit Office. 

 
3. Q:​ Will I miss anything if I don’t go on April 11th? 

A: ​All of the information that is being passed out that evening will also be posted online.  
 
4.   ​Q:​ I already have children that attend Geneseo School District.  Do I still have to provide Proof of Residency? 

A:​ Yes.  Proof of Residency is required for ALL Kindergarten students even if there are siblings already 
enrolled in the district.  

 
5. Q:​ How do I request a specific building? 

A:​ Email ​ptaber@geneseoschools.org​ to request the required form. (If there is an older elementary sibling 
already attending Geneseo, the student will be automatically placed at the same school as the sibling.) 

 
6. Q:​ I’m having issues logging in to my Skyward account.  Who can I contact? 

A:​ Email Nitzy Bull at ​ibull@geneseoschools.org​ or call 309-714-3240. 
 
7. Q:​ Do I pay registration fees now? 

A:​ No.  Registration fees must be paid between July 8th and the first day of school. 
 
8: Q:​ What if I would like to request an application for Free or Reduced rate for lunch and registration fees? 

A: ​The application for next year will not be available until July.  It will be posted ​here​ ​on the District Website​. 
 
9. Q:​ When do I register my older children? 

A: ​Registration for current and new students will open on July 8th.  
 
10. Q:​ When will Kindergarten Registration close? 

A:​ Online registration will close on Friday, May 31st. 
 
11. ​Q: ​When will I find out what school my child will be attending? 

A: ​If you have completed ALL of the following: ​*online registration information​, ​*provided proof of 
residency​ and ​*birth certificates​, by May 31st, you will find out your child(ren)’s building assignment by 
June 14th. You will be notified via email. 
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